

## **NEWSLETTER**

Dear Friend,

We are submitting another order for books. We normally order 5,000 at a time and this will be our fourth print. The Newsletter and Bible Study are doing great, and it's time to take the ministry to the next level. It has grown by word of mouth and by people coming across our site on the web, but we will begin to reach out to do interviews on tv and radio.

God has sent great volunteers to help us with the ministry and I'm so grateful. With the help we have we are ready to flood the prisons of the U.S. with the Word. You can help by letting us know about different media outlets where we can share what we're doing. There are many souls yet to be saved and this is one avenue God is using.

Be in prayer with us on our new books. I hope to start writing more by the end of this year. I already have rough drafts for about three books, but just need to put more meat on the skeletons.

If you would like to share with our readers how you deal with a loved one or friend being incarcerated please email us your testimony. We will go through the ones we receive and use some for the Newsletter. Please limit your testimony to one page and include a picture of yourself if possible. Don't forget anyone can receive a copy of this Newsletter by emailing or mailing us their name and address. They can also receive the Newsletter by email.

Yours in Christ,

Pastor Frank M. Bafford, Sr.